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January 28, 2005
	TO:


	MMG

	FROM:


	Tom Iverson, CBFWA

	SUBJECT:
	Update on the Bonneville Power Administration FY 2005 Direct Fish and Wildlife Program Spending


We are currently concluding the 4th month of Fiscal Year (FY) 2005.  The Budget Oversight Group (BOG) has been tracking project implementation of Bonneville Power Administration’s (BPA) Direct Program at scheduled monthly meetings (see http://www.cbfwa.org/mods/intro.cfm).  The BOG was created to assist Council staff, BPA staff, and CBFWA staff in monitoring and tracking implementation of the Council’s project recommendations.  The BOG also reviews within year budget modification requests and provides guidance to BPA and Council on how to process the requests in a consistent manner.

The BPA FY 2005 start of year budget totaled $151.3M for Expense and $35.6M for Capital.   BPA is currently performing analyses to determine if any additional funding will be available to support within year budget modification requests.  
Approximately 70 projects have requested adjustments to their budgets.  Of the 34 reschedule requests, BPA approved 13, declined 3, deferred 13, and 5 are under BPA review.  There have been 36 within-year budget adjustment requests.  Five of those requests have been approved by BPA or NPCC.  If BPA determines that funding is available to fund additional within-year requests, a prioritization process will be required to determine which of the outstanding requests should be funded.  
If you have questions or comments, please contact me at (503) 229-0191 or email at tom.iverson@cbfwa.org.
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